Quarterly Site Progress Update:
Urenui and Onaero Wastewater Scheme

m 2024 second quarter

CC:

Activity

This is a progress update on activities associated with work at the proposed site of the Urenui and
Onaero Wastewater Scheme.

Clifton Community Board; Councillors

Update

Treatment -
treat wastewater

Following a detailed options assessment, it is proposed that:

e the preferred location for the wastewater treatment plant at 944 Main North Road
is to the north of the site in the vicinity of the current cow shed.

More detailed Information will be shared and feedback will be sought from

neighbours once a draft landscape plan has been prepared.

Website

Meetings

Contact

Discharge - Following a detailed options assessment, it is proposed that:
irrigate treated e the preferred crop and irrigation option is pasture cut and carry with spray
water irrigation.
More detailed Information will be shared and feedback will be sought from
neighbours once a draft irrigation methodology has been prepared.
Consenting ¢ No change, consent documents will be prepared once the options assessment is

complete.

Access the project webpage here.

A report addressing the resolutions from the 6 March Strategic Projects Committee
meeting will be presented at the following meetings:

e Clifton Community Board Meeting, Thursday 23 May

e Strategic Projects Committee Meeting, Wednesday 5 June

The agenda papers are available on our Meetings webpage and you can watch the
Strategic Projects Committee Meeting live via that webpage too.

The Council report can also be accessed here.

If you have any questions about the project please feel free to contact the Project
Manager Nicolette West nicolette.west@npdc.govt.nz or phone Council on 06 759
6060.



https://www.npdc.govt.nz/UrenuiOnaeroWTP/
https://www.npdc.govt.nz/council/council-meetings/
https://cms.npdc.govt.nz/media/vqlnwvyp/ecm-9240843-urenui-onaero-wastewater-options-with-combined-appendices-20-05-2024.pdf



